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September	6,	2016	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

Dear	Parents,	

It	is	time	to	begin	training	new	servers	for	St.	Rose	Parish.		If	your	child	is	in	5th	grade	or	older,	a	
baptized	Catholic	and	a	parishioner	at	St.	Rose,	they	are	eligible	to	become	a	server.	

To	become	a	server,	your	child	must	attend	one	time	from	each	training	session.			These	
sessions	will	be	held	in	the	church	and	will	last	one	hour	with	training	conducted	by	Deacon	
Victor	DeFilippis.		Select	the	times	that	work	best	for	your	family	and	indicate	your	preference	
on	the	section	below.			

Please	return	this	slip	to	the	parish	or	school	office	by	Friday	September	16,	2016.			

Feel	free	to	contact	me	with	any	questions	and	thank	you	for	your	consideration.	

Sincerely,	

Mrs.	Charlotte	Mariasy	
Director	of	Liturgy	and	Music	
mariasy@saintroseonline.org	
419-874-4559	
	

RETURN	FORM	TO:		MRS.	CHARLOTTE	MARIASY	by	Friday	September	16,	2016	
Please	select	one	date	for	Session	I	and	one	date	for	Session	II.		Different	information	is	
presented	in	each	session.	
	
Session	I	(select	one)	
	 ___	September	21,	2016	at	6:30	pm	(Wednesday)	
	 ___	September	25,	2016	at	6:15	pm	(Sunday)		
	
Session	II	(select	one)	
	 ___	September	28,	2016	at	6:30	pm	(Wednesday)	
	 ___	October	2,	2016	at	6:15	pm	(Sunday)	
	
	
__________________________________		 	 ________	 _____________________	
Child’s	Name	 (print	clearly)	 	 	 	 Grade	 	 School	
	
	
	
_____________________________________	 	 _____________________________________	
Parent’s	Phone	Number		 	 	 	 Parent’s	Email	address	


